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Unit 1:  Acting - A Study in Awareness 

3  
Weeks 

Unit 1 introduces the student to the basic elements of acting 
technique with a strong focus on self-awareness and building 
ensemble. Through a series of improvisation games, focus 
exercises, and methods of meditation, the beginning actor will gain 
an understanding of the physical and mental preparation needed in 
developing a character. 

Unit 2: Acting - A Study in Size 

3 
Weeks 

Based in the context of Ancient Greek theatre, Unit 2 focuses on 
developing a strong "stage presence" for the actor. Through the 
analysis and presentation of Sophocles's Antigone, students will be 
introduced to the basic components of acting. 

Unit 3: Acting - A Study in Action 

3 
weeks 

Unit 3 focuses on the premise that an actor must play specific actions 
to achieve a character's objective or goal. Through the development 
of a physical score, each student will gain an understanding of  
"doing" instead of "feeling" in creating a role as he/she learns to 
focus on the character's objective in a scene. 



    
   

 
 
         

 
   
       

    

Unit 4: Acting - A Study in Comedy 

6 
weeks 

Based on the techniques of Commedia del Arte, students will 
explore the art of slap-stick comedy as they present the classic 
scene "Dead and Alive." The method of abstraction will also be 
utilized in the development of two-dimentional characters. 

Unit 5: Acting - A Study in Subtext 

6 
weeks 

Through the development of Shakespearean scenes, students will 
understand the difference between text and subtext and how 
these elements of communication are utilized to achieve a 
character's objective.  

Unit 6:   Acting - A Study in Research 

6 
weeks 

This unit utilizes scholarly research to develop a back-story for a 
pivotal figure in theatre history.  This project will incorporate both 
a written and performance element. 


